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To: Admission office to the Long Island School of Nursing. 
Re: Letter of recommendation for Marilyn Cabrera for admission to the Long Island School of Nursing. 
Marilyn Cabrera is a highly motivated candidate for admission to the Long Island School of Nursing. She has extensive experience in dental practice procedures, and as a research assistant. She has worked for almost 5 years in a general dental practice office. Subsequently, she was employed in my office as a secretary from July 2005 to February 2008. She assisted me in preparation of publications to the Journal of Prosthetic on the subject of “Dental Occlusion Trauma Redox: Correlations with Periodontal Disease.” This paper is currently in press, having been submitted to the Journal of Prosthetics. A second major publication she was participating in with me is a book titled, “The Tooth of the Matter: Tales of Delusion and Reality.” The theme of the book is the management of dental patients, who are considered difficult to treat. Many of these patients suffered from minor delusions behavior to suicide associated with dental care. 

Ms. Cabrera was also participating in a research project as a dental research assistant designed to correlate biomarkers obtained from gingival sulci to see how they relate to the incidence of stroke and heart disease. To participate in this study which has being done at Bellevue Hospital in association with the Department of Neurology of the NYU School of Medicine, she was required to obtain a volunteer status as a dental assistant at Bellevue Hospital. 

Ms. Cabrera’s diligence with respect to time of attendance, responsibilities for recording details of clinical examinations and publications references are outstanding. 

In my experience as Professor and Chairman of the Department of Prosthodontic for 25 years at NYU College of Dentistry and as a Clinical Professor in the Department of Neurology for 15 years, her dedication and eagerness to become a nurse has been very equal by many of the students, faculty and staff that I supervised. 

In conclusion, I wish to strongly recommend that the admissions office seriously consider favorably her application for admission to the Nursing School. 

Sincerely, 

Sidney I. Silverman DDS 
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